

Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford. Phone: 051 562542

E-mail: ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net Web: ballycullanens.com

Dear Parents,

Welcome back after the mid-term break.

Just a few important reminders:

- 1. School starts at **9.20am** sharp. Please make every effort to be here on time.
- 2. If a child is leaving early during the day or arriving late please remember to sign the book.
- 3. School property is **off bounds** outside of school hours. Please remind **all children** including **older teenagers** of this.

Book Fair

The book fair was a huge success with the school getting books to the value of €430. Thank you very much for your support.

Clean up

Parents made a great effort to help on our clean-up days. The grounds look great now. Thank you to all who gave their time & energy.

Christmas Annuals

We are now taking orders for the Christmas Annuals. This year we have Educate.ie and Folens annuals at a cost of €4.00 each. If you wish to buy any of these annuals please indicate your selected annual(s) on the appropriate form(s). Forms are attached to this newsletter. Please send back money and order form with your child before November 26th.

Le gach dea-ghuí	
Margaret Furlong (Principal)	